
 

 

Gaming today is social. It's where 

young people go to play, 

connect and communicate with 

their friends.  

This FREE session will provide parents 

with important information on keeping 

kids safe when using popular online 

gaming platforms, including: 

 Understanding gaming features 

that are potentially harmful 

 Managing & monitoring gaming & 

promoting self-regulation 

 Strategies that foster positive digital 

experiences for children 

 Managing digital wellbeing for 

children at home 

 Q&A time with the team from the 

Cyber Safety Project 

Cyber Safety for Parents   

Keeping Kids Safe – Gaming  

DETAILS: 

WHEN: 

Monday 5 October 2020 

TIME: 

7:30pm – 8:30pm 

WHERE: 

Live via Zoom  

COST: 

Free 

REGISTER ONLINE:  

https://bit.ly/2EAWlas  

 

For more information contact 

Council’s Road and Community 

Safety Officer on 9747 7200  

 

 

https://bit.ly/2EAWlas

